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         NOVEMBER 07, 2012 

 

 

     PUBLIC HEARING - PUBLIC HEARING -  

 2013 PRELIMINARY BUDGET. 

 

 SPECIAL MEETING - AWARD THE BIDS FOR 

 RENTAL EQUIPMENT - TABLED UNTIL TOWN 

 BOARD MEETING ON NOVEMBER 13, 2012. 

   

 

 

The Town Board of the Town of Middletown, Delaware County, New York, held 

a Public Hearing on Wednesday, November 07, 2012 at the Town Hall, located on 

#42339 State Route 28, Margaretville, NY. 

 The following Board Members were present: 

 Supervisor…………………Marjorie Miller 

            Council Members..………. Jake Rosa, John Roucek and Mike Finberg 

            Councilman Brian Sweeney was not in attendance. 

Also present were:  Beth Bush, J.R. Lawrence, Roger Davis, Betty Martin, Geoff 

Samuels, Len Utter, Chuck Freas, Frank Canavan and Doug Brady. 

 Supervisor Miller opened the Public Hearing at 5:30 p.m.  The Town Clerk read 

the ATTACHED legal notice advertising the Public Hearing. 

 Betty Martin asked “Under health insurance, since you changed insurance carrier, 

is the coverage just as good?”  Chuck Freas wanted to know if any effort has been 

engaged to reduce the amount of employee union benefits.  Len Utter stated that he felt 

the 2013 Budget is an acceptable and workable budget.  There were no other questions or 

comments from the public, and the Supervisor Miller closed the Hearing. 

   Supervisor Miller called the Special Meeting to order.  The Town Clerk read the 

ATTACHED legal notice advertising the Special Meeting.  J. Rosa asked “If we accept 

these bids, do we have to use them and didn’t understand why we did this.”  Since Hwy 

Supt John Biruk was not in attendance to answer these questions, a motion was made by 

M. Finberg to table this until the Town Board Meeting next week.  This motion was 

seconded by J. Roucek and carried by a vote of (4) ayes and (0) nays.   

 Supervisor Miller closed the Meeting at 6:05 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

DATED:  November 27, 2012                            _______________________________ 

                                                                             PATRICIA F. KELLY 

                                                                             TOWN CLERK 


